
  

Appendix 5 
Inquiry into the proposed importation of potatoes from 

New Zealand 
 

Submissions received 
 
Submission 
Number  Submitter 
 
1 Potato Processors Association of Australia Inc 
2 Potatoes Tasmania 
3 Woolworths Limited 
4 Department of Primary Industries, Parks, Water and Environment 
5 McCain grower group Ballarat 
6 Tasmanian Farmers and Graziers Association (TFGA) 
7 AUSVEG 
8 Harvest Moon 
9 Potatoes South Australia 
10 Dr Calum Wilson 
11 GA Young and Sons 
12 South Australian Farmers Federation 
13 National Farmers' Federation 
14 Professor David Guest 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Page 160  

Additional information received 
 

• Received on 24 October 2012, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF).  Additional Information. 

• Received on 29 October 2012, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 9 November 2012, from AUSVEG. Answers to Questions taken 
on Notice on 24 October 2012. 

• Received on 9 November 2012, from AUSVEG. Answers to written Questions 
taken on Notice on 24 October 2012. 

• Received on 14 November 2012, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF). Answers to Questions taken on Notice on 24 October 
2012. 

• Received on 14 November 2012, from Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF). Answers to written Questions taken on Notice on 24 
October 2012. 

• Received on 7 December 2012, from Potatoes Tasmania. Answers to Questions 
taken on Notice on 24 October 2012. 

• Received on 25 March 2013, from Senator Heffernan to the Department of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence seeking further 
clarification regarding the REM used by DAFF Biosecurity. 

• Received on 1 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 22 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence including the 
independent bacteriologists report. 

• Received on 24 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence conveying ACERA’s 
review of the Peace report, received 24 May 2013. 

• Received on 13 June 2013, from Senator Heffernan to the Department of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence regarding the 
progress of the potatoes REM process. 

• Received on 19 June 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence regarding the progress 
of the potatoes REM process. 

• Received on 9 July 2013, from Mr Chris Peace. Correspondence regarding a 
meeting with representatives from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). 

• Received on 12 July 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence regarding a meeting with Mr Chris Peace. 

• Received on 4 March 2014, from AUSVEG. Additional Information. 
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Tabled documents 
• Tabled by Mr Robbie Davis, Chief Executive Officer, Potatoes South Australia 

on 24 October 2012 in Canberra. Correspondence to Potatoes South Australia 
from South East Local Government Association Inc., dated 23 October 2012. 

 



Page 162  

  
 

 


	Appendix 5
	Inquiry into the proposed importation of potatoes from New Zealand
	Submissions received

	Additional information received

